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Information Ski Evening

Thursday 18th January

Dear Parents and Carers

I would like to invite you and your child to attend the Ski Information meeting on Thursday 18th January (5pm-6pm) in the Assembly Hall. 

We will be discussing the arrangements for our trip to Austria and I will be collecting in Passports, EHIC and medical forms on the evening.

I am sure you have started to think about ski clothing and I would like to share with you that we have been working with the company Ski Equip for many years. The owner, Steve Tiffany, is a retired Physical Education teacher and an experienced skier. Unfortunately, the company no longer hires ski jackets or trousers but they do sell and have a small number of ex-hire items. These are being sold off for only £20 each which is a huge bargain. Their online shop also has a great offer which is the £100 starter pack. This is excellent value and may be attractive to many of our first-time skiers. I have attached the details of both with this letter.
If you are interested in having a look at what Ski Equip can offer, please click on the link below. You may also want to consider taking advantage of their click and collect service which is proving popular with many parents who are unable to go shopping late in the evening.

Ski Equip will bring any completed pre-orders to school on the evening of our meeting. Steve will also have a pop-up stall for any other additional ski items you may want to purchase. 
 
https://ski-equip-school-clothing.squarespace.com/ski-clothing 
 

 
I am looking forward to seeing you all at the meeting and if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Kindest regards

Mrs Simms
Headteacher: Mr C Burns, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH & NPQEL
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